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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

RE: Year 10 Mock Examinations 

I am writing to you to inform you of the planned mock examinations we will be running for year 10. The 

mocks will run over a two week window from Friday 21st June to 4th July.  

Please see attached the mock examination timetable. Pupils will need to check the exams notice board, 

located outside the main school hall, daily for their seating allocations. 

 

The purpose of the mocks is to give students an opportunity to practice examination skills, address aspects 

of their work that can be improved upon through teacher assessment, and to provide a structured revision 

opportunity. 

 

In the meantime, please encourage your child to sign up to https://www.senecalearning.com/ which offers 

free revision and test materials for GCSE’s that will help your child prepare for their mock examination. 

Teachers will also be providing advice and support leading up to the examinations in class and on Show my 

Homework https://www.showmyhomework.co.uk/.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in the education of your child. If you have any concerns please do not 

hesitate to contact me at your earliest opportunity. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S Garvey 

Associate Deputy Headteacher 
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